
Appendix D 



Radio Ad 

 

KOLY-AM, KOLY-FM & KNDR  

 

Campbell County Wind Farm Project: 

 

 

Western Area Power Administration invites you to attend a public scoping meeting, to help define the 
scope of an Environmental Assessment of Campbell County Wind Farm, a proposed wind energy project 
in Campbell County, South Dakota. 

 

The proposed project will include up to 58 wind turbine generators, an underground power collection 
system, access roads, and a maintenance and operation center. Construction of the Campbell County 
Wind Farm energy project is proposed to begin in December of 2013. 

 

The public meeting will be held Tuesday, March 12th from 5 to 8pm at the Pollock Community Center.  

For more information, please call Tom Atkinson at 1-800-422-0828. 

 

(Please run three times daily on each station beginning now through March 12, 2013, as discussed. ) 

Thank you. 

 



     Public Input Encouraged! 

 

Public comments are sought to define the scope and alternatives for an Environmental Assessment of a 
proposed wind facility in Campbell County, along the Missouri River, south of Pollock and west of 
Herreid. The proposed project, called Campbell County Wind Farm, will include up to 58 wind turbine 
generators and the associated access roads and underground power collection system. An operations 
and maintenance facility will also be part of this project. Construction of the Campbell County energy 
project is proposed to begin in December 2013. 

 

Western Area Power Administration will hold a public scoping meeting to define the scope of the 
Campbell County Wind Environmental Assessment. The meeting location is handicapped accessible. 

 

  To learn more about this project and to share your ideas, join us at: 

    5 to 8 pm Tuesday, March 12, 2013 

    Pollock Community Center 

    916 F Avenue, Pollock, SD  57648 

 

For more information about the proposed project or to be added to the project mailing list, please 
contact: 

    Tom Atkinson, Environmental Protection Specialist 

    Western Power Administration 

    PO Box 1173 

    Bismarck, ND 58102-1173 

    Phone: (800)422-0828 

    Email: tatkinson@wapa.gov 

     


